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Overview 

 
On March 16, 2020 site-based classroom instruction was suspended by order of the San Francisco 
County Public Health Officer in all Public and Private Schools in San Francisco County to help 
mitigate the spread of COVID-19 in the local community. All schools were forced to develop 
remote instruction for students, including all schools in the San Francisco Unified School District. 
Under the guidance of the San Francisco County Public Health Officer, San Francisco County 
School Guidelines (30 Point Plan) and School Site Specific Protection Plans (SSSPPs) have been 
developed for all San Francisco Unified School District Schools, Programs and offices. These 
SSSPP’s meet all requirements of and serve as the Cal/OSHA COVID Prevention Plan (CPP), and 
along with the COVID-19 School Guidance Checklist serve as the Lycée Français de San 
Francisco – Ortega’s COVID-19 Safety Plan (CSP) for In-person Instruction. All District SSSPPs 
are consolidated and posted on the Lycée Français de San Francisco Website, and made available 
to staff, students and families as required.  
 
A copy of this entire document will be posted on the Lycée Français de San Francisco Homepage 
as required. 
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